TEXAS STATE COLLEGE FOR WOMEN DENTON, TEXAS HEALTH AND PHYSICAL EDUCATION DEPARTMENT March 31, 1942 Dr. F.C. Allen University of Kansas Lawrence, Kansas Dear Dr. Allen: This is the summary of the answers of state presidents to the questionnaire on student problems. You may, when sending this out, wish to include a copy of the summary teacher-education replies. It might be helpful to the state presidents. As mentioned in an earlier letter, I sent the enclosed district president summary to the district presidents. This copy is for your files. Very truly yours, Virjuin Bourgnardes Virginia Bourquardez, Chairman Committee on Student Section VB:lj